GLOBAL

Laser Enrichment

Julie Olivier, Manager
GLE Licensing

P. O. Box 780 — M/C H-10
Wilmington, NC 28402 USA

T 910-819-4799
M 910-547-1659
Julie.Olivier@ge.com

June 14, 2011

Attn: Document Control Desk

Patricia Holahan, Director

Division of Security Operations

Office of Nuclear Security & Incident Response
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: GLOBAL LASER ENRICHMENT PROGRAM CYBER SECURITY PLAN (PCSP-01)
Dear Ms. Holahan

GE-Hitachi Global Laser Enrichment (GLE) hereby formally requests a 90 day extension
to the current Designated Approval Authority (DAA) Accreditation of the Automatic Data
Processing (ADP) systems currently accredited under the Program Cyber Security Plan, PCSP-
01, GLE Engineering Environment. This extension is requested due to the anticipated merger
of two system security plans, PCSP-01 and Program Cyber Security Plan, PCSP-02, GLE
Industrial Controls System Environment. Upon submittal of the merged system security plans,
GLE will formally request review and re-accreditation of both networks.

If there are any questions regarding this letter and its contents, please do not hesitate to
contact me or Max Robertson at (910)819-2206 or Max.Robertson@ge.com.

Sincerely,
?W/f— C@ -~

Julie Olivier
Manager, GLE Licensing

Cc:
Tim Johnson (NRC)
Nick Baker (NRC)
Keith Everly (NRC)
Michael Mangefrida (NRC)
Chris Monetta (GLE)
Max Robertson (GLE)
Roger Holt (DOE)
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